From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 1/06/2025 6:45:47 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
01/06/2025

MS Hollee Crews
11 / 42A Burchmore RD
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Our suburb does not want McDonalds due to the busy street that it already is. Currently | sit in
traffic on that street and round about for about to 15 minutes during peak hour and school
zones. With McDonald’s this will only make it worse. Having a kfc, McDonald'’s, Aldi, and
Woolworths all in one street/area is unnecessary and will create significant amounts of traffic.
Not only this, but it will introduce crime and late night noise in the area which will make me
feel unsafe when getting off the bline at night. Please don’t make my home unsafe for me to

walk around at night





